
Randleman Middle School 8th Graders participated in Students@Work by visiting the State  
Employees Credit Union (SECU) Randleman Branch to learn more about careers in the finance career 
cluster. After students learned helpful information about personal finance at the SECU, they toured 
the Randolph County School System’s (RCSS) bus garage and even got to ride on the new electric 
bus. The day ended at Randolph Electric Membership Corporation (REMC), where students learned 
about the dangers of electricity through a live wire demonstration. Students also experienced how 
outages are managed and monitored. Thank you to the SECU - Randleman Branch, RCSS Bus Garage, 
and REMC for having us!  


